
TOWN OF BARRINGTON, NH 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON AMENDMENTS  

TO SUBDIVISION  

REGULATIONS 

The Barrington Planning Board will be holding a public hearing on a proposed amendment to the 

Barrington Subdivision Regulations on June 7, 2022 at the Early Childhood Learning Center 

(ECLC), in the Multi-Purpose Room located at 77 Ramsdell Lane, Barrington, NH 03825 at 6:30 

PM. These changes are in reference to Revision of Article 12.3.2(7). This proposed change 

provides clarification that culverts may vary in size and length, and are not limited to increases in 

diameter, based on site conditions as determined by the Road Agent. 

A full copy of the proposed changes is available on the Town's website 

https://www.barrington.nh.gov/land-use-department and at the Town’s Land Use Department 

Office during regular business hours. 
 


